
For Students:

What Students Need to Do for the 
Back-to-Campus New Normal

1. CHECK YOUR SYMPTOMS with the Symptom Tracker every day before 
you leave your residence to go to class or other campus activities.

2. STAY HOME if you don’t feel well. Call WPI Health Services at 508-831-5520 
during business hours Monday through Friday for a same-day appointment. 
For an immediate consultation at night and on weekends, call Hahnemann 
Family Health Center of Worcester at 508-334-8830 and identify yourself as 
a WPI student. You’ll need your insurance information for any medical visits 
off campus, so carry your card or keep it handy, and store your insurance 
number in a secure location.

3. FOLLOW ALL BUILDING SIGNS regarding elevator limits, one-way 
hallways and stairwells, and restroom limits.

4. USE ONLINE RESERVATION SYSTEMS for your COVID-19 tests, meals, 
workouts, labs, and other activities as they become available. You can find 
Quick Links to scheduling and reservations systems on the We Are WPI 
website.

5. WEAR FACE COVERINGS at all times on campus, especially when you 
cannot remain 6 feet away from other people in shared spaces such  
as conference rooms, common areas, kitchenettes, hallways, stairwells, 
elevators, restrooms, and WPI-owned vehicles. Wear a face covering even if 
you have tested negative for COVID-19. You are not required to wear a face 
covering if you are sitting alone in a private office or residence.

6. SOCIAL DISTANCING IS ESSENTIAL, so stay 6 feet apart from others as 
much as possible.

7. PRACTICE HEALTHY BEHAVIORS: Wash your hands, follow cleaning 
protocols, and avoid large gatherings.

8. CLEAN YOUR SPACES before and after every use, including desks and 
dining tables. Create a checklist of personal items you may want to sanitize 
daily, such as light switches and doorknobs in your room..

9. Set up and keep all your appointments for ROUTINE TESTING.

https://www.wpi.edu/we-are-wpi/health-and-safety/symptom-tracker
https://www.wpi.edu/student-experience/health-counseling/health-services
https://www.wpi.edu/we-are-wpi/quick-links
https://www.wpi.edu/we-are-wpi
https://www.wpi.edu/we-are-wpi/health-and-safety

